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Application for Funding Under the Heritage Conservation 
Program – Mann House (1040 University Drive) 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That funding be approved, to a maximum of $2,497.50 (amortized over two years), 

through the Heritage Conservation Program for the preservation project at 1040 

University Drive; 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate agreement and that 

His Worship the Mayor and the City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement 

under the Corporate Seal; 

3. That the General Manager, Community Services Department, be authorized to remit 

payment of the grant following completion of the project; and 

4. That the Administration provide a report to the Committee regarding possible policy 
changes for the delegation of authority on funding approvals for applications under 
Heritage Conservation Program. 

 
History 
At the October 2, 2017 meeting of the Standing Policy Committee on Planning, 
Development and Community Services, a report of the General Manager, Community 
Services Department dated September 6, 2017 was considered.  Your Committee was 
advised that the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee has also reviewed and 
supports the above proposed funding under the Heritage Conservation Program. 
 
Your Committee is recommending that the Administration provide a further report 
regarding proposed policy changes for delegating to the Administration the authority to 
approve funding requests under the Heritage Conservation Program.  This would 
include identifying an appropriate funding level that could be delegated to the 
Administration and consulting with the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee. 
 
Attachment 
September 6, 2017 Report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 
 


